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Dear 4th & 5th Grade Parents: 
 
The Back to School Night will be held on Wednesday, September 12th, from 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm.   
This is a time for the teachers and administration to provide an overview of our instructional programs.  
You will be made aware of requirements, homework policies, etc.  The schedule for the evening is as 
follows: 
 
6:30 - 6:40​ ​ ​ ​ Introduction Video in Homeroom  
 
6:45 – 7:05 (Session 1)​ ​ Conference times/ classroom activities 
7:05 – 7:15​ ​ ​ ​ Parent activity Sign-ups 1st session​ ​  
 
 
7:20 – 7:40 (Session 2)  ​ ​ Conference times/ classroom activities 
7:40 – 7:50​ ​ ​ ​ Parent activity Sign-ups 2nd session​ 
 
 

●​  Visit the cafeteria anytime during the evening for various school related information.​  
 
 
Hopefully, this evening will provide you with the opportunity to make that initial contact with the 
teachers and understand their expectations.  Your willingness as parents to work closely with the school 
is essential to the academic success of your child. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Pili 
Principal 


